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Dear Secretary Bose, 

In accordance with 18 CFR § 5.16(c), the Licensee for the Green Lake Hydroelectric Project, 

Green Lake Water Power Company (GLWP or Licensee), respectfully submits the Draft License 

Application (DLA) for filing with the Federal Energy Regulatory Commission (FERC). The 

DLA is being filed in accordance with the Integrated Licensing Process (ILP) and consists of 

draft technical exhibits and a draft environmental analysis. 

As outlined in 18 CFR § 5.18, the DLA discusses GLWP’s proposal for continued operation of 

the Green Lake Project. GLWP’s proposal is to continue the existing operation of the Project.  

GLWP is not proposing the addition of any turbine-generator units at the Project as part of this 

relicensing. 

Exhibit E discusses the results of the studies completed to date in support of the relicensing and 

considers how the information and data collected during those studies addresses issues that were 

raised by agencies and other relicensing participants. 

In accordance with FERC regulations (18 CFR § 5.16(e)), participants and Commission staff 

may submit comments to GLWP regarding the DLA within 90 days following this filing, i.e. by 

January 30, 2022.  Any participant whose comments request new information, studies, or other 

amendments to the approved Study Plan must include a demonstration of extraordinary 

circumstances, pursuant to the requirements of 18 CFR § 5.15(f). 
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If you have any questions regarding this report, please contact me by email at 

caroline@greenlakewaterpower.com or by phone at (425) 553-6718 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Caroline Kleinschmidt 
Relicensing Coordinator 

Green Lake Water Power Co. 
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